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School Opinion Survey 
Please find attached the parent school opinion survey which needs to be done online. 
Please take the time to log in and answer the questions about the school as the responses 
assist us with the school planning. Please complete ASAP. 
 
School Photos were taken last Thursday. Photos should be returned towards the end of 
this term 
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Thur 1 Aug  Footy Colour’s day 

Tue 6 Aug  Dental Visit 

Wed 7 Aug  Flannie Day 

Tues 13 Aug  P&C Meeting 

Mon 2 Sept  Bookfair Week (dinosaur theme) 

Thur 19 Sept  Tenterfield Eisteddfod 

Fri 20 Sept  Last day of term 3 

 

 
 

 

 

Rewards Day-Term 3 
This term the school will operate a slightly different rewards system. Students will 

need to maintain a good level of behaviour over the term. If a child accumulates one 

or more green dots, red dots or even a suspension they will not take part in our 

rewards day at the end of the term. In the past students who accumulated three or 

more green dots were not allowed to attend the rewards day. This has now been 

lowered to one green dot. Please speak to your child about maintaining a good level 

of behaviour. 

 

 

 

Tuckshop 

Thursday 1 August 

9-1-30pm - Leone Thorne 

9-11am Elaine Mannion 

 

Alfoil – Chantelle Crowe 

Mayo- Jasmine Springborg 

Jelly Crystals – Vicki Braund 

Bread – Mary Turner 

Tinned Pineapple-Clint Wilson 

 

 

 
 

School Expectations 

Be Safe, Be Respectful, Be Responsible, Be a Learner 



Camp 
Just a reminder to make sure all payments for the 5/6 camp are fully paid by the end of 
this term.   
 

Contact numbers 
If you change your phone numbers or addresses please let the school know.  
There has been an issue this term where a parent's mobile had changed and 
we could not contact the parent. 
 

Sport 

 Netball team travels to Severnlea this week – leave school at 12.20pm - $2.50 a child 

 Senior Soccer travels to Glen Aplin – leave school at 12.30pm - $2.50 a child 

 Junior Soccer has a home game against Glen Aplin 2 commencing at 1pm 

 Students travelling in cars other than their parents are asked to pay an amount of money 

to assist with transport 

 Southern school venues - $2.50 

 Stanthorpe and northern schools - $5.00 

 All games commence at 1pm 

 Students will not be allowed to play Friday soccer/netball if their behaviour during the       

week is not satisfactory. 

 

Last Friday’s results 

Netball – We played Ballandean and we lost 6-3 

Junior Soccer – We played Broadwater and we won 10-1 

Senior Soccer – We played Severnlea and we won 4-0 

 

Eisteddfod 

Practise for the Tenterfield Eisteddfod in September begins this week. We have a            

junior and senior choir and some students are taking part in the speech section.   

 

 

Footy Colours 
Tomorrow 1 August 

it will be Footy 

Colours Day in aid 

of children with cancer.  This is the day students can 

wear their footy jersey or clothing of the footy team 

they support.  If your child participates in this day, 

please send along a gold coin donation.   
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


